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Thank you 
 
I wanted to say thank you, on behalf of all the teachers, for the efforts of parents/carers at home. The 
level of engagement is, overall, excellent and some of the work produced or evidence of learning is 
of the highest quality. I would particularly like to recognise those children higher up the school who 
are independently (or with the support of family members) really reflecting on their learning through 
our weekly feedback forms. I wonôt share specific examples for fear of it becoming the óexpected 
standardô for parents/carers (we are all in different boats within this storm so we only expect your 
best, not the same as another family) but some of the reflective comments, questions from the child 
on how to move on their learning next and examples of what they have enjoyed (or found tricky) and 
why have been exceptional. We are truly grateful and in awe of your effortsð well done. 
 
Mr Sherwood 

Foodbank support 
 
Crowthorne Foodbank have been in touch and are asking us to refer families to them. Through the 
school/nursery, the Crowthorne Foodbank can provide eVouchers for families, so if you would like 
some additional support during this time, please do get in touch. The Crowthorne Foodbank saw 
their numbers in December (106 children) fall to just 41 in January, suggesting that there are families 
who still need support who are not accessing it.  It is saddening that there is a perceived stigma, 
even during a pandemic, around asking for help. If you or your family need the support, please do 
email office@uplandsberkshire.org. 

Cameras on, please! 
 
We would appreciate it if all children had their cameras on during our Daily Remote Sessions so that 
we can see the pupils. This is part of our commitment to safeguarding and putting the child first, so 
we want to be able to see and interact with the children. We are aware that some families have 
discussed this with us already (either by contacting us, or the school contacting you), so if this is the 
case please refer to the conversations with that staff member. It is vital for us to ensure that our 
pupils are safe and well during term time, so we thank families in advance for their support and 
cooperation.  

Gates close at 08:50 
 
Please remember that the main gate (Albion Road) opens for morning drop off at 08:40 and closes at 
08:50. We have had parents/carers knocking on the Year 1 door to be let out, and our staff then 
need to come into unnecessary contact with parents/carers. Please ensure you have left the 
premises by 08:50. Thank you in advance for your help with this matter. 

https://uplandsberkshire.org/
https://www.instagram.com/uplandsberks/
https://www.facebook.com/uplandsprimaryschoolandnursery/
https://twitter.com/Uplands_Berks
http://www.uplandsprimaryschool.com/
mailto:%22office@uplandsberkshire.org%22
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Easy Fundraising! 
 
An easy way to raise money for the school without costing you anything at all is to add the 
EasyFundraising add-on to your web browser and then shop online. There are over 3,500 retailers 
linked with EasyFundraisingðwhen you have the add-on installed, it alerts you if you are eligible for 
a free donation and Uplands is given commission for your purchase. That is turned into a donation 
and given back to the school. Please note that the school CANNOT see your purchasesðwe just 
receive commission as a lump sum from the collective users. 
 
You can still use all your existing accounts and logons for retail sites like Amazon, Tesco, 
Sainsbury's, Waitrose, Argos, Boots, Debenhams, John Lewis and more. Please sign up today via 
the following link: www.easyfundraising.org.uk. 
 
Click here to access the Uplands page for EasyFundraising. If you want to see a short óhow toô video 
to see how easy it really is, Mr Sherwood has created a video which you can watch here. 

Laptop donations! 
 
If any family has a laptop that they no longer need as they are upgrading, we would gratefully take it 
if we can use it and it is the appropriate specification. If you think you can help, please contact 
office@uplandsberkshire.org and we will be in touch to ask about technical specification or may need 
you to bring it in for us to check it over (after a quarantine period, of course!). We want to take 
donations but cannot afford to take laptops that are not suitable as we would then have to pay to 
dispose of them, so this is why we are asking for specifications and a discussion before accepting 
donations of laptops. Thank you in advance for your support. 

Vodafone 30GB data SIM cards 
 
We still have spare 30GB data SIM cards available. If you are struggling with internet at home or 
have patches with poor internet, get in touch and we will give you a free data SIM card! This offer is 
for anyone in the school who needs it. 

COVID-19 temporary mobile testing centre 
 
A COVID-19 mobile testing unit will be in Pyes Acre car park, Yorktown Road, Sandhurst, GU47 
9AH, between 0900 and 1500 on Saturday, 6 February. 
 
The testing units will be available for pre-booked appointments only. You will be turned away if you 
have not booked. Tests can be booked 24 hours in advance. Please only book an appointment if you 
have COVID-19 symptoms. 
 
The mobile testing unit will be available to anyone who fits the national guidelines for testing. 
You must register for an appointment in advance using the links below: 

¶ Essential worker testing application 

¶ Non essential worker testing application 

https://uplandsberkshire.org/
https://www.instagram.com/uplandsberks/
https://www.facebook.com/uplandsprimaryschoolandnursery/
https://twitter.com/Uplands_Berks
http://www.uplandsprimaryschool.com/
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/uplandsschoolsandhurst/?q=uplands&cat=cause-autosuggest
https://youtu.be/27iJIa7MYX4
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDEsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTAyMDMuMzQ1MzQxNTEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5uaHMudWsvY29uZGl0aW9ucy9jb3JvbmF2aXJ1cy1jb3ZpZC0xOS9zeW1wdG9tcy8_bWVkaXVtPWVtYWlsJnNvdXJjZT1H
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDIsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTAyMDMuMzQ1MzQxNTEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5nb3YudWsvZ3VpZGFuY2UvY29yb25hdmlydXMtY292aWQtMTktZ2V0dGluZy10ZXN0ZWQ_bWVkaXVtPWVtYWlsJnNvdXJj
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDMsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTAyMDMuMzQ1MzQxNTEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3NlbGYtcmVmZXJyYWwudGVzdC1mb3ItY29yb25hdmlydXMuc2VydmljZS5nb3YudWsvYW50aWdlbi9lc3NlbnRpYWwtd29ya2Vy
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDQsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTAyMDMuMzQ1MzQxNTEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5nb3YudWsvZ2V0LWNvcm9uYXZpcnVzLXRlc3Q_bWVkaXVtPWVtYWlsJnNvdXJjZT1Hb3ZEZWxpdmVyeSJ9.UDKE6XgN4SQ
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Additional home activities for families 
 
óHome Schooling in the Home Countiesô has been set up to provide parental support to those who 
are home schooling by offering free IT support and printing services to make sure that every child 
has the right resources to learn. The group have also enlisted the help of two University students, 
who will be providing advice and support for the trickier homeworking questions!  
 
All these services and more can be found on their Facebook page below. The team will also be 
posting fun resources and inspiration every day of the school week.  
https://www.facebook.com/homeschoolingparentsupport 

Safer Internet Day 2021: competition 
 
There is a competition being run by our local Computing Hub, who work closely with our Teaching 
School (Forest Learning Alliance), which we are inviting our remote learners to enter if they wish to.  
 
Pupils can register here: https://safetonet.com/en-gb/landing-pages/saferinternetdaycompetition/ 
 
Then click here: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

You will then receive a PDF file with the templates at the bottom. 
 
We hope you enjoy the competition, if you choose to enter. It is not mandatory or expected that your 
child enters. 

https://uplandsberkshire.org/
https://www.instagram.com/uplandsberks/
https://www.facebook.com/uplandsprimaryschoolandnursery/
https://twitter.com/Uplands_Berks
http://www.uplandsprimaryschool.com/
https://www.facebook.com/homeschoolingparentsupport
https://safetonet.com/en-gb/landing-pages/saferinternetdaycompetition/


 

 

www.uplandsberkshire.org          @uplandsberks                @uplandsberks                  @uplandsberks 

INSPIRED TO ACHIEVE 

RESPECTFUL   -   KIND   -   RESILIENT   -   BRAVE   -   MOTIVATED 

Uplands social media 
 
We have joined Instagram! You can find us @uplandsberks for Uplands or @forest.learning.alliance 
for our Teaching School, the Forest Learning Alliance. We will be posting ógood newsô and positive 
events from Uplands to this page, the Twitter page and óbusiness pageô of Facebook. Other 
messages just for our families will still be put on the Facebook groups, but email/EdSmart/text/
newsletter will continue to be our main communication methods. 
 
To keep in touch with our former pupils and families, we have also created an alumni Facebook 
group. Please encourage family and friends who attended Uplands to join by searching for Uplands 
Primary School (Sandhurst) Alumni. We hope to raise the number of people in our school network to 
help support the school and give back to others who made the school what it is, so please do 
encourage others to join. Initially, there will not be too much activity on this group but we will build 
engagement and support as the year moves on, so please do encourage those who have been 
linked with the school to join. 

BBC óOwn Itô App 
 
We would lilke to remind parents/carers about a BBC-designed óOwn Itô app. The app can be 
downloaded from app stores (Android or Apple) and provides an app for advice, information and 
reflection on how the user is feeling, as well as the app installing a new keyboard which gives 
feedback on messages a child may be about to send. It is a fantastic app to help children regulate 
and consider what they send to others and keep them safe. We would recommend that families view 
the website here for more information and consider downloading and discussing the app with any 
pupil who has a mobile phone. Mr Sherwood has even downloaded it for his phone! There is also a 
BBC article which can be viewed here. 
 
We really believe this could help pupils consider what they send to each other, particularly for pupils 
in Years 5 and 6. We, as adults (both staff and parents/carers), may never be able to stop unkind 
messages online, but we can help pupils understand the dangers and help to keep them safer. 

Mental health app for parents/carers to help children 
 
We would like to draw parentsô/carersô attention to a new app, called Ollee, which is designed to help 
parents/carers with their childôs mental health. You can view more about the app here. 
 

What is Ollee? 
Ollee is a digital friend for children aged 8-11, created by Parent Zone and funded by BBC Children 
in Needôs A Million & Me initiative, which aims to make a difference to childrenôs emotional 
wellbeing. Itôs designed to help children reflect on how they feel and to process their experiences 
with the support and help of their parents and carers ï and it does this by offering them advice about 
a range of subjects: school, family, friends, their body, the internet and the world. 
 
For each of these subjects, children can choose an emotion that matches how they feel about 
it: happy, angry, sad, confused, frustrated, stressed or worried. Next, they can choose from a 
list of topics ï for instance, a child who was worried about school might be able to select óI havenôt 
done my homeworkô as the cause of their worry. Finally, theyôll see a page of advice about the topic, 
presented in child-friendly bite-sized chunks they can read then or save for later.  

https://uplandsberkshire.org/
https://www.instagram.com/uplandsberks/
https://www.facebook.com/uplandsprimaryschoolandnursery/
https://twitter.com/Uplands_Berks
http://www.uplandsprimaryschool.com/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/644167409612376
https://www.facebook.com/groups/644167409612376
https://www.bbc.com/ownit
https://www.bbc.com/ownit
https://www.bbc.co.uk/mediacentre/latestnews/2019/own-it
https://parentzone.org.uk/introducing-ollee
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Information poster for families 
 
This has been emailed out, and is also available on the Uplands website within the Covid-19 page. 
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